UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI

COLUMBIA

COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

July 11, 1938

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doctor Allen:

It has always been a pleasure to me t0 Trecelive
word from yvou because I feel that in each letter there
has been evidence of the fine sportsmanship and loyaltly
which T have always felt marked your personality. I value,
indeed, your good wishes and only regret that I have not
been able to see more of you.

I shall look forward and hope that you may Tind it
convenient to call upon me at Madison.

With personal regards.

Sincerely yours,
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